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As a senior on a fixed income, I find it abhorrent that another new tax for Oregonians 

is being voted on. Not only seniors, but young families are struggling. Wages and 

social security are not keeping up with the rise in pricing for housing, utilities, 

medical, food and gas. Please do not put another burdensome tax on Oregonians. 


